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Our Civic Reception 

We held our annual Civic Reception on 25th January 

and grants were handed out to 17 local groups  all 

of which work on behalf of Aldwick Residents.  

This year, our annual Community Award went to 

four people – Anne Bass, Perrie Sims, Christine 

Mitchell and Christine Girdlestone.   For many years 

these four wonderful ladies have organised and 

prepared Willowhale Hall for the Remembrance 

Service. They also provide the refreshments so that 

our residents can have a chat and a nibble after the 

ceremony.  Delicious home-made cakes are always 

on offer as well as tea and coffee. The ladies then 

tidy up all the detritus and they do it willingly and 

with grace.  Our thanks to them.  

Our picture shows three of the ladies receiving their awards 

 

IF YOU’RE NOT IN…..                                                     

We’re delighted to announce that we have been 

successful in our application for a grant of £8,500 for 

our Aldwick Community Heating Project.  This 

application was made by the Parish Council in 

consultation with several local community groups, 

whose members were feeling the cold when they 

held their events at Aldwick Parish Council.  As a 

result of receiving the grant we will now be able to 

have a gas supply installed at the Parish Offices 

which are currently heated by old fashioned electric 

storage heaters which are not very effective. The 

new gas heating will have a smaller environmental 

footprint and Aldwick Parish Council will make up the difference between the grant money and the 

total cost of installation.  

Our thanks to the groups which were involved in making the application and of course a very big 

thanks to the National Lottery Awards for All scheme which will make our big heating change possible.  

We will update you as the installation progresses. 

A date for your diary: The annual Electors’ Meeting will take place on Thursday 25th April and all 

Aldwick residents are invited to come along to meet your Councillors and to express your concerns 

and/or ideas for Aldwick. 
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